
Dear Parents, 

It's been a wonderful last week of term here at Green Meadow. It got

off to a brilliant start on Monday when our team of athletes took part

in the Excelsior Primary Panathlon at King Edwards School. The

children represented school incredibly well, displaying exemplary

sporting behaviour and team work, and they also came second overall

in the competition. Well done to all of the children who took part. We

are all so proud of you.

From sporting achievements to a bit of creative fun. Thank you to all

of the children who entered our Easter 'Eggstravaganza'- the standard

this year has been truly 'eggcellent'! Well done, everyone and please

check out our twitter page to see some of the amazing designs! 

The end of term is often a time for a sad goodbye, and today is Miss

Williams' last day at Green Meadow Primary School. Miss Williams has

been a midday supervisor with us for a number of years and I am sure

you will all want to join with me to thank her for supporting the

children at Green Meadow at lunchtimes so well and wish her all the

very best in the future. We will all miss her as she embarks on exciting

new adventures.  From a sad goodbye to a happy welcome back!

Following her maternity leave, Mrs Jones will be returning to school

after Easter and working with classes of children in KS1. We can't wait

to welcome you back, Mrs Jones.  

And finally, on behalf of all of the staff team at Green Meadow, I hope

you have a great holiday and would like to wish you all a very happy

Easter. I hope the weather improves and that you can all enjoy some

quality time with family and friends.

Take care and we can't wait to see everyone back safe and well at

8.35am on Monday, April 25th.

Miss Arrowsmith

Diary Dates
Week Ending: 

Friday 8th April 2022

Monday 25th April



Return to school



Monday 2nd May



Bank Holiday



Monday 9th May - Friday
13th May



Year 6 SATs week 



Monday 30th May - Friday

3rd June



Half term



Wednesday 20th July



End of Summer Term
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Best class attendance: 
KS1 - Gazelles 97%

KS2 - Shakespeare 95.4%

Most punctual classes are:
KS1 - Zebras

KS2 - Bournville 

Well D
one!

Congratulations to Nevaeh-Rae who
has won the attendance raffle for the
Spring Term with 100% attendance.

Nevaeh-Rae has chosen a brand new
bike just in time for the Easter holiday. 



LUNCHTIME
ARRANGEMENTS

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY
WELL DONE TO THE CHILDREN IN SCHOOL WHO HAVE GONE ABOVE AND BEYOND
AND RECEIVED HOT CHOCOLATE NOMINATIONS THIS WEEK. SIX CHILDREN WITH
NOMINATIONS WERE PICKED FROM THE HAT TO ENJOY THEIR CHOCOLATE TREAT.

Week 1
☺  H O T  D I N N E R S  A N D  A  S E L E C T I O N  O F  S A N D W I C H E S

W I L L  N O W  B E  A V A I L A B L E  F O R  A L L  Y E A R  G R O U P S
E V E R Y  D A Y .  

2906 2649 2599 3050 2027

Happy Easter
from 

Green Meadow


